
EESH PARTICIPATES IN 'CHRISTMAS IN THE GARDEN' EVENT

The Energy, Environment, Safety, and Health Center (EESH) participated in the 'Christmas in the Garden' event
on December 13, 2025, at the Learning Garden area. This event was organized to provide an opportunity for
students to showcase their talents through various activities. The focus was on developing students'
potential, addressing a diverse range of skills, reducing social inequality, and achieving sustainable student
development goals. Moreover, the event aimed to expand the network of student leaders in environmental
development, contributing to the future development of the university.

This event garnered significant interest from the KMUTT community, including more than 200 faculty
members and students. It aligns with the university's commitment to the Sustainable Development Goals
(SDGs) 2030, specifically Goal 5: Achieve gender equality and empower all women and girls, and Goal 16:
Promote peaceful and inclusive societies for sustainable development, provide access to justice for all and
build effective, accountable and inclusive institutions at all levels.


